
Dear team,

It’s great to see that 38 percent of STARS staff have taken time to give feedback in this year’s Have Your
Say staff survey.

We still need to hear from more of you to reach our target of 52% participation rate.  

A special shout out to our Allied Health Services and who have a 61% participation rate. Well done!

Have Your Say only comes around every two years and it’s your opportunity to tell us what you like about
work and where we can improve.

If you haven’t accessed the survey yet, please take time to do this in the next few days.

You don’t need to complete all the answers – just the ones that matter most to you. I understand it’s a
very busy time, but your voice matters and we want to hear from you.

We plan to make changes based on your feedback. The survey will close at midnight this Sunday, 8
June.

Please take the survey

Kind regards
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Dale Dally-Watkins.


